ENVIRONMENTAL BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20140903 004¢

Date: September 3, 2014
Subject: Colony Park Planned Unit Development SP-2013-0295DS
Motioned By: Robert Deegan Seconded By: Mary Ann Neely

Whereas, the proposed PUD would achieve substantial environmental superiority, including all

Tier 1 and many Tier II requirements, and

Whereas, the Development employs a green infrastructure sustainability, with development

around increased open space and additional creek buffers.
Therefore, the Environmental Board recommends approval of the Planned Unit Development.
Vote 7-0-0-0

For: Deegan, Maxwell, Neely, Perales, Redmond, Smith, and Schissler
Against: None
Abstain: None

Absent: None

Approved By:
N\ &‘”Q

Dr. Mary Gay Maxwell, Chair
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